
From: Dawn Kolkman
To: Dorran Larner; Linton, Ron; joe.hunter@wyo.gov
Cc: Mike Thomas; John McCarthy
Subject: Follow-up Email to 24 hr Verbal Notification of Unplanned Wellfield Release
Date: Friday, July 18, 2014 10:36:58 AM

This morning I contacted and left voice mail messages with Mr Larner, LQD and Mr. Linton, NRC
regarding the unplanned release.  This email is a follow up to the verbal notification. 
 
Yesterday afternoon an unplanned wellfield release was reported within the wellfield, in the vicinity
of Header House 2, originating from recovery well N1A-002.  The following information is known at
this time:
 

·         The initial estimated volume released is approximately 3,500 gallons.
·         The fluid entered a drainage and appears to have released outside of the permit boundary.
·         Soil, fluid and air samples have been collected accordingly.  Fluid sample analysis indicates

that the U3O8 content is approximately 33 ppm.
·         The cause of the unplanned release appears to be from a pipeline break but further

investigation is pending.
·         The location of the unplanned release is T76W, R43N, Section 7, SESE – the unplanned

release has been surveyed.
 
A written report will be submitted to the regulatory agencies within 5 business days of this
notification, providing additional details and potential corrective actions.  The online spill report will
be completed for Mr. Hunter, WQD.
 
Should you have any questions, please contact myself or Mike Thomas, VP Regulatory and Public
Affairs at 307-232-6673.
 
Regards,
 

Dawn Kolkman
Permitting Manager
 
Uranerz Energy Corporation
1701 East “E” Street
PO Box 50850
Casper, WY 82605-0850 USA
T: 307-289-8900 | F: 307-265-8904 | E: dkolkman@uranerz.com
 
This electronic coummunication, and any attachments, may contain information which is confidential and/or privileged.  If
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any distribution, copying or reliance upon the contents of
this coummunication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this coummunication in error, please notify the sender
immediately and kindly delete this message.  Thank you for your cooperation.
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